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May 12, 1960

New Mexico 0Oil Conservation Comm.
Hobbs, New Mexico

ATTN: Mr. Eric Engbrecht.
Gentlemen:

This letter is to confirm my telephone conver-
sation with Mr. Engbrecht on this date pertaining
to proposed casing changes in the Sinclair 0il & Gas
Company %2, State Lea 6019, located in Section 16,
Twp. 20 S, Rge. 33E.

United States Borax & Chemical Corporation has
no objection to the operator of the subject oil test
substituting tubing for the larger casing originally
proposed for the well, as long as cement is circulated

to the surface.

Sincerely,
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T. L. Gambill,
Senior Geologist
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